
 

 

       

      

 

09 September 2021 

 

Dear Peredur 

 

Financial oversight of the Electoral Commission 

 

Thank you for your letter dated 15 July 2021 on the Finance Committee’s Statement of 
Principles which apply to bodies that are directly funded from the Welsh Consolidated 
Fund. 

The Llywydd’s Committee will discuss the principles in the autumn term. I will 
recommend to Members that the Committee should adopt the same principles when 
scrutinising the Electoral Commission’s financial estimates to ensure a consistent 
approach. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

David Rees MS / AS 

Cadeirydd / Chair 

 

 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Peredur Owen Griffiths MS,  

Chair, Finance Committee 

 



 

 

 


